
 
 

March 11, 2025 

 

 

                                         2025 Street Sweeping Notice 
 

The Cumberland Township Maintenance Department will be conducting its annual spring 

street sweeping starting March 17th, 2025. Street sweeping will continue for approximately 2 weeks 

until sweeping is completed. Please remove any vehicles from the streets from 6:30am thru 4:30 pm 

Monday through Friday for this time period. If there any questions or Concerns feel free to contact 

Chris Walter Superintendent of Roads @ 717-334-6485 ext. 300. 

 

         
 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


